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Dear Sian

Please find below the response to your recent Freedom of Information enquiry from Weston Area Health NHS Trust.

I would like to know the numbers of patients who have been ‘blacklisted’ by the trust. 

There have been  0 patients blacklisted by Weston Area Health NHS Trust in the last 10 years 

I trust that your request has been satisfactorily answered, but I should advise you that you have the right to complain about this response by reference to the complaints procedure of the Weston Area Health NHS Trust, in which case you should write to me at this email address. 
 
If you remain dissatisfied with the decision of the Trust following your complaint, you may write to the Information Commissioner, whose address is:

Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF.

                
Yours sincerely,



Jo Ward

on behalf of Gillian Hoskins 
Associate Director of Governance and Patient Experience
Weston Area Health NHS Trust

gillian.hoskins@nhs.net

Telephone: 01934 647002
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